From: ADEQ Email List <emaillists@adeq.state.ar.us>

Sent: Friday, November 17, 2017 12:00 PM
To: CommissionAgenda_emaillist
Subject: [PCE Commission Agenda] December 1st Commission meeting (Please approve language)

There will be no items on the agenda for the Commission to vote on in December. Therefore, after conferring with the Chair,
the December meeting has been cancelled. The next scheduled meeting of the Commission is January 26, 2018,

Happy Holidays to Everyone.

Patricia Goff
Commission Secretary
(501) 682-7890
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